



Affiliated to **University of Cambridge, United Kingdom.**Accreditation No. AE187

P.O.Box 80718, Al Ain, UAE **Tel:** + 9713 781 0077

Email: info@alainjuniors.com Web: www.alainjuniors.com

Cir No26/AJB/AY2021-22/OCTOBER

28th October 2021

SUBJECT: In-School Vaccination Initiative - Parent Survey Form

Dear Valued Parents,

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School!

Further to the circular shared about the Blue Schools Initiative dated 11th October 2021 (refer to the attachment); the Department of Education and Knowledge (ADEK) is currently coordinating with the Department of Health to facilitate COVID-19 in-school vaccination.

As an initial step, we kindly ask you to provide us accurate information about your child's COVID-19 vaccination status by filling out the parent survey form link below:

AJB Parent Survey link:

https://forms.office.com/r/d3z2Bp49st

Please complete the survey on or before 30th October 2021.

Thank you for your participation.

AJB Administration